	
		Dear colleague

In this week’s campaign update:

Tories Out, No More Austerity: demonstrate on 1 July
UCU calls on members and supporters to join the ‘Tories Out, No More Austerity’ march on Saturday 1 July. Organised by the People’s Assembly, thousands are expected to join the march against the Tory government’s policy of austerity and privatisation and in defence of the NHS, education, and decent and safe housing for all.
Assemble at 12 noon at BBC Broadcasting House, Portland Place, London and end in Parliament Square. Transport details are here and more information or to volunteer to steward: office@thepeoplesassembly.org.uk.
FE teachers denied CPD opportunities
Data published by the Education and Training Foundation (ETF) this week shows almost two thirds of further education (FE) teachers don’t spend any time at all on continuing professional development. UCU has called on colleges to ensure staff have time and resources to access CPD training in order to refresh skills and remain up to date with developments in education. Effective CPD is essential to those working in education and benefits both staff and students – that’s why we not only campaign for more and better development opportunities but we offer a free, comprehensive CPD programme for our members.

See here for full update including: 
· In the news 
· Statutes strike at University of Leeds 
· Reinstate Dawn Holdman UCU equalities rep, Wednesday 28 June 
· Manchester Metropolitan UCU take action against job cuts 
· Teaching Excellence Framework (Tef) fails to measure teaching quality 
· UCU Law Extra medical negligence advice 
· Streamlining proposals at the University of South Wales 

Best wishes

Justine Stephens
UCU head of campaigns
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